
I	have	been	a	member	of	the	ICANN	APRALO	since	2010.		With	ICANN,	I	represented	the	APRALO	as	the	
member	of	the	ICANN	Board	Member	Selection	Process	Committee	(BMSPC)	2017	Selection.		
	
Recently,	I	participated	in	the	ICANN61	as	a	coach	in	San	Juan,	Puerto	Rico.	Similarly,	I	attended	the	
ICANN	60	as	an	ALS	representative	for	the	APRALO	General	Assembly	with	community	travel	program	to	
Abu	Dhabi,	UAE	and	it	was	a	great	experience.	During	my	visit,	I	felt	I	could	use	my	communication	and	
social	media	skills	in	understanding	and	addressing	the	overall	engagement	issues	of	new	fellows.	Both	
of	my	experiences	gave	my	understanding	of	the	role	of	At-large	and	how	it	impacts	ICANN	policy	
making	process	through	its	advisory	policy	comments.	With	my	responsibility	as	the	coach	and	
community	member	I	realized	the	strong	need	of	outreach	and	communication	at	ICANN	meeting	from	
A-Large.		
My	project	Learn	internet	Governance	has	been	working	towards	raising	awareness	about	various	
internet	governance	process	and	integration	among	the	unreachable	communities.				
	
ICANN	Newcomer	Toolkit	after	ICANN61		
https://www.slideshare.net/ShreedeepRayamajhi/icann-newcomer-toolkit	
Child	Safety	online	Toolkit	
https://learninternetgovernance.blogspot.com/p/child-safety-online.html	
Development	of	NRI	IGF	toolkit	
http://www.intgovforum.org/multilingual/index.php?q=filedepot_download/3568/480	
	
I	am	very	active	in	the	Asia	Pacific	region	with	various	youth	movement	and	internet	governance	
process.		My	other	engagements	are,	I	am	the	MSG	of	the	APrIGF	and	have	been	contributing	regularly	
to	the	Asia	Pacific	school	of	Internet	Governance.	I	have	been	involved	with	the	NRI	group	and	was	
involved	with	developing	the	NRI	toolkit	for	emerging	IGF.		
	
	I	am	one	of	the	signatories	of	Nepal	IGF	and	Nepal	SIG.	In	the	past	I	was	the	member	of	the	Internet	
Rights	and	Principles	Dynamic	Coalition	from	2016-2018.		With	my	engagement	in	the	Asia	pacific	
community	certainly	helps	me	to	understand	the	current	issues	and	able	to	use	my	network	to	recruit	
more	applicant	to	be	ALSs	in	APRALO	from	that	region.			
	
The	main	reason	for	me	to	stand	up	for	the	election	of	VICE	CHAIR	APRALO	is	because	I	think	we	need	to	
bridge	the	gaps	and	bring	in	more	diversity	and	young	leaders	to	contribute	to	Names	and	Numbers	policy	
development.	We	need	to	drive	the	team	from	every	possible	way	to	make	our	community	wide	spread	
among	perspective	leaders	and	organizations.		With	my	coaching	experience,	I	can	coach	new	ALSs	in	getting	
activity	engaged.		

	


